
 
Registrar and Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

October 27, 2020 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 
Re: London Hydro IRM Application for 2021 Electricity Distribution Rates EB-2020-0038 

 

On July 14, 2020, the Ontario Energy Board (the "OEB") issued a letter setting out the application filing 

deadlines for 2021 incentive rate-setting mechanism (IRM) applications under both the Price Cap IR and 

Annual IR Index methods. In this letter, the OEB assigned London Hydro the filing date of November 3, 2020.  

 

London Hydro herein requests to delay filing its 2021 IRM until December 1, 2020. The purpose of this request 

is to allow some additional time to complete historical data extraction necessary for the completion of the 

application.  

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Martin Benum 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
London Hydro 
Tele: 519-661-5800 ext. 5750 
Cell: 226-926-0959 
email: benumm@londonhydro.com 

mailto:benumm@londonhydro.com

